
PUBLIC NOTICE                                          

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the Consolidated 
May 4, 2010   Election has been scheduled for  Thursday, April 29, 2010 at 4:00 p.m. in 

the Hancock City Hall, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, Michigan. 

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate the computer program used to 

record and count the votes cast at the election meet the requirements of law. 

 

 

 

 
Karen S. Haischer, CMC 

Hancock City Clerk 

 

 
 

 

run in the Gazette:  Monday, April 26, 2109  

need aff of pub. 

 

 

 

posted:  Wednesday,  April 21st 

 

 

 
 

 

 


